
SACHEM PUBLIC LIBRARY 
ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING 

MARCH 23, 2021 
 7:00 P.M. 

 
The location of the Annual Budget Hearing changed from the Children’s Program to Community 

Rooms A & B for the purpose of social distancing. 
  
 
Present:  Diane Longo, Marguerite Barone, Robert Winowitch, Susan Tychnowicz, 
Thomas Lohr, Neely McCahey, Kristen Stroh and Sandra Bartalis. 
 
Guests: Cristopher DeCristofaro, Librarian II and Christine Latham, Librarian I. 
 
The annual budget hearing opened at 7:01 p.m. 
 
The meeting began with a Pledge of Allegiance. 

Public Expression/Participation: None 

Diane Longo, Board President, made a motion to close the Budget Hearing and present 
the budget as written. Robert WInowitch seconded the motion.  Motion was carried 
unanimously.   
 
The Annual Budget Hearing closed at 7:16 p.m.  
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
        Susan Tychnowicz 


